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PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 

 
   Health and Social Services Department 

 
October 1, 2009 
Contact:  Robin Cox, 784-8611 

 
REMINDER - MEDIA ADVISORY:   

 
SOLANO’S MAJOR MEDICAL AGENCIES TEAM UP WITH SOLANO PUBLIC HEALTH  

FOR JOINT NOVEL H1N1 and SEASONAL FLU PRESS CONFERENCE 
 
WHO:      Solano Public Health, Community Clinic Consortium, Community Medical Centers,  
 David Grant USAF Medical Center, Kaiser Permanente, La Clinica de la Raza, 

NorthBay HealthCare, Partnership HealthPlan of California, Planned Parenthood 
Shasta-Diablo, Solano County Family Health Services, Solano County Medical Society, 
Solano Regional Medical Group, Sutter Solano Regional Medical Foundation, Sutter 
Solano Medical Center, Touro University California  

 
WHAT:    Joint Press Conference regarding Novel H1N1 and Seasonal Flu, Prevention, 
 Vaccination programs, Treatment  
 
WHEN:    Friday, October 2, 2009; 9 a.m. 
 
WHERE:  Multi-Purpose Room, Health & Social Services Building, 2101 Courage Drive, Fairfield 
 
WHY:       To convey up-to-date, accurate information to the public re: seasonal flu and 

 novel H1N1 flu, Solano’s major medical agencies have teamed up with Solano 
 Public Health to “speak with one voice” on these important public health issues 

 
Note:   There will be representatives from the healthcare agencies listed above at the press 

conference.  After a media briefing, there will be a Q & A session; in addition reporters will  
be able to speak one-on-one with medical providers from their area.  

 
Please RSVP attendance to Robin Cox, 784-8611 or rccox@solanocounty.com.  
 

 


